
Staffing Update - 14/10/19 - 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Miss A Johnson has asked me to pass on her thanks to you all for the kind wishes and thoughts following events of 

recent weeks. 
 

Miss Johnson will be back with us when the time is right, however, in the meantime, the Senior Leadership Team 

supported by the School Governors have been keen to ensure that exceptionally high quality provision continues for 

all children​ at The Prince of Wales School. With this in mind, we are delighted to announce the appointment today 

of Miss A White as Year 4 Class Teacher. 
 

Miss White is already well known to the school having completed her Initial Teacher Training with us last year which 

included a significant placement in Year 4 shadowing Miss A Johnson. 
 

Miss White will initially team teach alongside Mrs S Johnon to ensure continuity for Year 4 and will take over full 

responsibility for the class from Monday 11th November 2019.  
 

Mrs S Johnson will continue to oversee Year 4’s preparations for The Shakespeare in Schools Festival at Weymouth 

Pavilion on Tuesday 6th November 2019. 
 

As a result of this news, we have re-configured our teams. The following staff teams will apply as of ​Monday 11th 

November 2010​ until further notice - 
 

Year Group Class Teacher(s) Senior Teaching Assistant 1:1 Teaching Assistant(s) 

 
Reception 
 

 
Mrs. Johnson 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
Mrs. Smith 
 

 
N/A 

 
Year One 

 
Mr. Gibson 

 
Mrs. Cura 
 

 
Mrs. Rogers 

 
Year Two 

 
Mr. MacBean 

 
Mrs. Brooker 
 

 
Mrs. Thompson 

 

 

 

 
  

 



 
Year Three 

 
Mrs. Thorpe / Ms. Browne 

 
Mrs. Bernard 
 

 
Mrs. Hibberd 
Mrs. Thomas 
Mrs. Hall 
 

 
Year Four 

 
Miss. White 

 
Mrs. Scott 
 

 
Mrs. Long 
Mrs. Howell 
Mrs. Hall 
 

 

In addition to the above, we currently have two Specialist Teaching Assistant (1:1) roles advertised. These positions 

have been created to work with our existing cohort in Year One and a new child who is expected to join Year Two 

shortly.​ I look forward to announcing news of these appointments in due course. 
 

If anyone has any questions about the above, please feel free to contact me using the details below. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Gary Spracklen - ​Headteacher 

The Prince of Wales School -  ​T: (+44)1305 257120 - E: ​headteacher@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk 

 
 

mailto:headteacher@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

